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STROUDSBURG BOROUGH FALLLEAF COLLECTION SCHEDULE 

 

The Borough of Stroudsburg will providecurbside leaf collection from Monday, October 

17, 2022 and will run until Friday, December 2, 2022. 

Residents are asked to rake leaves to the edge/curbside of their properties.  In order to avoid 

interference with storm drains and the storm water systems, residents are asked to refrain from  

blocking sidewalks and piling leaves over the curb or in the roadways or gutters.  Residents 

should also ensure that piles left for collection contain only leaves, with no other debris mixed 

in, as this is a safety concern for public works collection crews and also causes problems with 

the leaf collection machinery and disposal operations. 

A detailed schedule, including days of the week when streets and neighborhoods will be 

serviced, is on the Borough Web site at www.stroudsburgboro.com under the Public 

Works tab. 

 Brian D. Ace, Jr. 

 Superintendent of Streets 

  

  


